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Policy Responsible Service of Alcohol             

 

To ensure Gosford RSL Club complies with the requirements of the Liquor Act, Registered 

Clubs Act and Harm Minimisation legislation regarding the sale and service of alcohol 

Gosford RSL Club has adopted a House Policy which provides a framework for Responsible 

Service of Alcohol: 

We will demonstrate our commitment to the responsible service of alcohol by:  

a) Providing approved training of management and staff in the responsible service of alcohol 

b) Refusing to serve alcohol to persons who are obviously or visibly affected by alcohol; 

c) Refusing entry to persons who are obviously or visibly affected by alcohol; 

d) Avoiding the promotion of alcohol in a way that could encourage minors to seek to 

purchase or to consume alcohol; 

e) Avoiding the promotion of alcohol in a way that could encourage the excessive 

consumption of alcohol;  

f) Refusing alcohol service to under age persons and requiring the presentation of Proof of 

Age and other approved forms of identification before providing services to persons we 

suspect of being minors; 

g) Making Club patrons aware of their responsibility under the law in respect of the supply 

of alcohol. Trainers must be approved by the Office of Liquor, Gaming and Racing. To minors 

and intoxicated persons; and  

h) Not supporting any pricing practice which encourages the excessive consumption of 

alcohol. 

i) GRSL club will support and promote all initiatives to minimise drink driving so as to 

safeguard the wellbeing of all road users. 

j) Record all incidents of refusal of service or entry underage patrons and aggressive or 

inappropriate behaviour on the clubs premises. 

 

 


